................................................................................................................................................................................................................

‘Subject:iFwd: The Jet Group Services Limited / The Jet Group Limited company changes
:  Date:Tue, 26 Jun 2018 09:24:21 +0100

Innnnnnnnnn |x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||x||uuluuuuuuulun:

From:Jason Earl, JET <jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk>
To::David Bailey <David.Bailey@healys.com>

................................................................................................................................................................................................................

Dear David,

As per the email below. The company believes there's been a fraudulent change in shareholders and
directors, the company intends to investigate. | as the only director and shareholder of the two
companies listed below

* The JET Services Limited
* The JET Group Limited

Categorically state | have not signed any documents that would bring these changes into effect.
Please do not take any instruction from any 3rd party, expect myself with email confirmation with
regard to the companies listed.

Any light you can shed on this matter would be very much appreciated.

Please confirm receipt of this email.

Regards,
Jason Earl.

iTue, 26 Jun 2018 09:18:23 +0100

IllllllllllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIlllllllllllllllllllllllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIlllllllllllllllllllllll:

ZAlbie Turner <ast@pjmarksandco com>

HO T IllllllllllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIlllllllllllllllllllllllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIllIlllllllllllllllllllllll:

CC::Pierce Dimmick <pd@pjmarksandco.com>, pjm@pjmarksandco.com, Neil Cameron
_<ndc@pjmarksandco.com> David Bailey <David.Bailey@healys.com>, Chris Dyer
i<chris.dyer@metrobank.plc.uk>

Dear Albie Turner & PJ Marks,
Without Prejudice,
As the only director and shareholder of companies below:

* The JET services Limited
* The JET Group Limited

It has come to my attention the appointment of Phil Williams and Iviylo Dimitrov has been registered at
companies house along with a change of shareholding in the above companies.

| as the only shareholder and director of these companies have not sanctioned any appointment of
directors or any change in shareholding.
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| can only assume this is fraud and the company will investigate.

Any light you can shed on this matter would be very much appreciated.

Please do not take instruction from any 3rd parties except for myself with email confirmation with
regards to the companies listed above. To provide clarity | have not signed any documents would
bring these into effect.

Please confirm receipt of this email.

Regards,
Jason Earl
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